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This report is prepared as per PAL Section 2824-a 
 
 
The Wheatfield Local Development Corporation did not establish measurements 
in FY 2016 due to the fact that our first project did not close until December 2016. 
 
It is the intention of the WLDC to comply with this section of the PAL in FY 2017 
by establishing measurements early in the year and then review the activities of 
the WLDC towards year end.  
 
 


